
 

Stanchester Academy 

Catch Up Premium 2019-2020 

2018-19 

Number of students Total amount Activity Impact 

Maths below 
expected standard = 
41 / 137 
 
English below 
expected standard = 
40 / 137 

£5615 Catch up groups 
through SEND base 
(13) 

73% met or exceeded 
target in English 
69% in maths (of the 
group) 

Accelerated reader 
with dedicated library 
lessons 

Reading scores shared 
with all staff and 
reported home.  Text 
analysed 

Training on readability 
all staff 

Green room English 
and maths support – 
gaining confidence, 
setting home learning 
routines 

Proportion of students 
with low ATL (all 
scores 3+ except 1) is 
less than 22% 

Completion of HLTA 
qualification x 2 staff 

Completed ready to 
start in Sept 2019 

   

2019 – 2020 Planned activity 

Number of students Total amount Activity  Expected Impact 

Maths below 
expected standard = 
40 / 181 
 
 
English below 
expected standard = 
55 / 181 

 Introduction of HLTAs 
in English and Maths 
timetabled against all 
year 7 and 8 lessons 

Students will grasp 
core skills in small 
group. additional 
teacher time in lower 
set enables greater 
progress for those 
above small group 
threshold 

Accelerated reader 
with dedicated library 
lessons 

Guided reading groups 
established through 
accelerated reader 
data, RA continue to 
rise for LA students 

Renewed focus on 
reading time with the 
introduction of guided 
reading 

Increased level, of 
reading for meaning.  
Cultural capital for 
reading. 

 


